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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Doctor Garcia:

It was a pleasure to have you, Wanda, Cecelia Adriana, and Susana
Patricia visit with us at ARADMAC. I know that this visit was a
long time in the making and I am especially pleased that we could
get together before I relinquished Command of ARADMAC.

I appreciate you and your family taking the time from your very
busy schedule and I sincerely hope that the briefing and tour was
enjoyed by everyone. The inclosed photographs will serve as a
memento of this occasion.

As a military commander, I have enjoyed an excellent relationship
with you and am happy to have had the opportunity to work with
you in furthering the principles that you champion. I hope to
continue this relationship as a civilian and member of this
community. I sincerely appreciate all your efforts and the many
kindness you have shown to Neva and myself.

Sincerely yours h
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Inclosures ./=LUTHER G. NES, JR.
as Colonel, TC

Commanding
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